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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Anti-Bullying Training Day: Tuesday 5th March 2024  

 

A trip has been arranged for Etone College Anti-Bullying Ambassadors to attend a Secondary Anti-

Bullying Training on Tuesday 5th March. The event is being held at Bishop Ullathorne School 

Coventry. The purpose of this trip is to provide Anti Bullying Training to further support them in 

their role as Ambassadors.  

 

Pupils will travel by method of mini bus departing at 8.00am and returning at approximately 4.30pm. 

Arrangements will need to be made for your child to return home safely. 

 

Pupils will be required to wear full uniform and bring a packed lunch.  Pupils entitled to free school 

meals will be provided with a packed lunch before departure. (Please indicate on the form) 

 

Etone College staff will be accompanying pupils on the trip. There is no cost for this trip.  

 

Please note that all places on trips are subject to continued good behaviour and regular attendance. 

Should your child be removed from the trip due to poor behaviour or attendance 

concerns, Additionally, the completed consent from yourself agrees that the school reserves the 

right to send your child home at your expense if your child jeopardizes their own safety, the safety 

of others or the good name of the school. 

 

Please follow the link/QR code to complete the consent form; 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/x6m0mTvNC1           

  

Should you have any queries regarding this trip, please contact Mrs J Harris 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mr I Smith 

Headteacher 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/x6m0mTvNC1

